
x = 
One Hundred People multiplied by One Hundred Dollars equals an extra two Light Poles 

‘100 x 100 FUNDRAISER’ 

WE NEED YOU!  

LUCSC Leadership Team has stepped out in faith and there are 4 light poles making their way across the seas to Calvary Christian Col-

lege Carbrook Fields. Our current available funds + our 2016 grant funding only covers enough to install two light poles plus lights for 

training which is scheduled for completion by December 2017 to meet the conditions of the grant funding. 

LUCSC Leadership Team believe with your help, we can stretch to install four poles, with lights to enable us to have one field with 

competition graded lighting and two fields lit for training.  

The first of our fundraising campaigns is, we need 100 people to donate $100 which will give us $10,000 to cover the cost of  the two 

additional poles (not installed). 

Between now and the end of our season (10 September 2017) we are asking you to consider being part of seeing our ‘Field of 

Dreams’ become a reality. 

How can you partner with LUCSC in this Lighting Project? 

You can bring $100 cash to one of our two End of Season Presentation events (Saturday 19 August 2017 or Sunday 10 September 

2017)  or you can email president@lucsoccer.com for Bank Account details to make a direct debit into the LUCSC bank account. 

All contributions will be recognised on a ‘Lighting Project Honour Board’  


